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Project Description

DOT&PF, in coordination with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA), is proposing to make modifications to the existing 
ferry terminal in Angoon, Alaska. The purpose of this project is to update the Angoon Ferry Terminal to be able to 
accommodate the newly built Alaska Class Ferry (ACF) vessels that are operational in Southeast Alaska.
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Angoon Ferry Terminal Site PlanProposed Activities

» Relocate one (1) 
existing dolphin.

» Install three (3) new 
dolphins along the 
existing fender line 
to accommodate 
the Alaska Class 
Ferry vessel.

» Modify the fender 
on one (1) existing 
dolphin from a 
floating donut 
fender to a fixed 
panel fender.

» Convert the existing 
electrical lift system 
for the intermediate 
ramp and apron to 
a hydraulic lift 
system.

» Make other 
improvements,
as needed to the 
transfer bridge and 
uplands.

Planned Environmental Consultations

» Section 7 of the Endangered Species Act (National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS))

» Incidental Harrassment Authorization (NMFS and U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service)

» Essential Fish Habitat Assessment (NMFS)

» Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act


